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Date: 6/9/2023

Planned Work/Notes:

From: To:

Affected Streets: 10 St S Northwood Amur Circle

Maplewood Dr Northwood 10 St S

Northwood Drive 9th St 10 St S

Woods Creek Dr

Amur Circle Notes: Removals and temporary water

Westwood Cir Notes:

Eastwood Cir Notes:

Scenic Ct Notes:

Vista Cir Notes:

Southwood Dr Notes:

Johnson Dr Notes:

7th St S Notes:

Granite Lane Notes:

Central Park Notes: Trail extension (Central Park to Dog Park) & Parking lot

Notes:

• The contractor will continue working on removals the week of June 12th, including concrete curb and
gutter. The ends of affected driveways will be cut back during construction, and they will be tied in at
the end of the project.

• The contractor will continue transitioning residents to temporary water service the week of June 12th.
Depending on the layout of the homes, there may be a temporary water service line that runs through
your backyard or across your driveway. In the case of driveway crossings, a dirt ramp will be built to
protect the service and allow access to the driveway throughout the project.

• The contractor will continue doing utility work the week of June 12th. During this time certain portions
of the roadway and certain driveways may be inaccessible. Crews will let residents know in advance if
this is the case. Access will be provided to all driveways at the end of the day.

• The contractor plans on installing an isolation valve on Maplewood Drive the week of June 12th. To
install the valve the contractor will have to temporarily shutdown water service for the day for some
residents outside of the reconstruct area. Residents will be notified in advance of a water shut down.

• Please mark any private subsurface items within the Right-of-Way (ROW). Examples would be irrigation
systems, invisible dog fences, sump pump outlets, etc.

• Any landscaping or other features located in the ROW that will interfere with construction will be
removed. If you would like to save any items, please have them removed prior to construction. If you
have any questions on what will be impacted place call Adam Noreen at 612-214-5016.

• The trail extension and parking lot work will continue the week of June 12th.

• Wooden stakes placed around the project area are used as reference points during construction. Please
do not remove or tamper with them.

• Please use caution while driving through the site. Safety of the public and workers are a top priority.
• Temporary mailboxes will be installed at locations determined by the post office. If you would like your

mail held at the post office, please contact them to coordinate.
• If your street is currently under construction, please have your garbage bins set out near the curb by

6:00 pm to allow the contractors time to coordinate pickup.
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